ON FRIDAY OCTOBER 11, 2024 A VOTE WAS HELD TO AMEND THE BYLAWS OF 2009

VOTES WERE CAST FOLLOWING A POSTPONEMENT OF THE ORIGINAL DATE OF
OCTOBER 9, 2024.

RESIDENTS WERE NOTIFIED BY NOTICES AT THEIR HOME AND POSTING ON
FACEBOOK, INDICATING THE RESCHEDULING OF THE VOTE AND A NEW LOCATION
FOR CASTING OF BALLOTS.

WE ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THAT THE VOTE WAS UNANIMOUS IN FAVOR OF THE
CHANGES TO THE BYLAWS.
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